
My name is Julie Chapman, and I have been a volunteer at PC Tots since November 2019.  I 
began volunteering with children when I was in high school, continued in college at the 
children’s ward of the Stanford Hospital, and spent countless hours in my own children’s 
schools.  When my children left home, I managed a childcare facility at a gym for almost 10 
years.  When we moved to Utah, I found PC Tots and cannot begin to adequately describe the 
joy I get from my volunteer work there and how impressed I am with the facility. 
 
I work with the infants, and it is without doubt the high point of my day.  I feel useful and 
appreciated by the caring staff and look forward to every minute I spend there.  I am very 
impressed with the management and the support they give the staff, which in turn results in an 
excellent program for the children.  
  
I could not love my volunteer work more or recommend the facility higher.  Please feel free to 
contact me if I can be of any further assistance.   
 
Julie 
Juliechapman522@gmail.com 
818-261-1350 
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